
Minutes 

Mass Bass Federation  

Directors Meeting 

November 20, 2012 

 

Call to Order 7:35pm 

Attendance: absent are American Eagle, Buzzard’s Luck, Classic Bass, Mystic Valley and Wildside Bass 
Club. 

Secretaries Report: Waived 

Treasurers Report: Accepted as read. 

Tournament Report: Results for TOC are posted on-line 

 Next year’s Trail: 

  May   Wequacket 

  June   So. Wattupa 

  July   Ct. River (Hinsdale, NH)  Pending Permit 

  August   Congamond 

  October  TOC  Winnipesaukee   Pending Permit 

Youth Report: Sixteen teams fished the Youth Open event @ Glenn Charlie Pond. Raised $500. 

Scholarship Report: A reminder letter has been sent to all scholarship recipients, to send in their grades. 

State Team: We have three open tournaments scheduled for next year, to help raise money to offset the 
cost of going to the regionals. More to come. Bio’s for Travel Guide are due in December. 

Old Business: The FLW/TBF Dues Rod Deal is still going on. Check the TBF website for info on getting 
fishing rods and having your dues paid for. Roger LaFluer has been confirmed by the Directors as the 
new Federation secretary. 

New Business: The state is asking each club to conduct a creel census for each Mass. Club tournament. 
Info and census forms are available on Ma. Wildlife website. (Must be done for each tournament held in 
Mass.) Divisional in 2013 to be held Sept. 8-13 Ct. River, Middletown, Ct. A free ramp has been 
purchased by NH Fish and Game to access Lake Winnipesaukee @ Downing’s Landing, Alton Bay NH. 
The TBF Inc. has acquired the NBAA. TBF sponsor Denali Rods, 25% off. We get a free one for every 
five ordered. Denali gets a free link from our website (passed). 

Adjourned 8:10pm 


